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Shelburne Legion news

	Every Monday euchre is in the Museum Room. Bingo is in the evening in the Warriors Hall, we would like to thank Rick Nauchuk

for all his hard work and dedication in keeping bingo going, Gord Maine will be taking over his position. Our Veterans come for a

visit every Wednesday morning. Jam Night has been cancelled this week. The dart league begins on Wednesday the 17th. Our

Ladies Auxiliary is offering Salisbury Steak for their lunch on the 18th, beginning at 11 a.m. at a cost of $7 per person. Euchre night

begins on the 18th and continues every third Thursday. Our next wing night is on the 19th with DJ Terrence. Thank you to all of the

great volunteers that helped take care of this past busy weekend. Job well done everyone.
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